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CYCLE DAY 2017 

 

Date: 18th February 2018 

Time: 6:30-10:00 a.m. 

Venue: Coffee Board Layout, Nagavara. 

Rotaract Club of Presidency College was once again back on the 

streets of Coffee board for yet another successful Cycle Day marking 

the 2 year anniversary of one of the flagship events  in collaboration 

withBCOS (Bangalore Coalition for Open Streets), and in association 

with Coffee Board Welfare Association, as well as our media 

partner, The Hindu. 

A new day began as members of the Coffee Board community along 

with Rotaractors from RCPC, eagerly gathered for a day of fun, 

laughter and merriment. The event was conducted so as to promote 

a healthy lifestyle through cycling and to raise awareness about the 

pressing need to decrease fuel consumption. DRR Rtr. Naveen Senna 

also joined in to support the cause and rotaractors from 

RotaractBangalore  Raj Mahal Vilas, Rotaract Bangalore BIT and RT 

Nagar also participated. The event also saw the presence of Rtn. 

Sunil Telkar from Rotary Kalyan Nagar.  

 



A cycle rally was held in which people of all age groups took part in  

by a cake cutting ceremony to celebrate 2 years of Cycle Day and 

IPPRtr. Akshatha and Mentors of RCPC Rtr. Sayantanand Rtr. 

Bharath were also present who have been the root cause behind 

success of Cycle Day over the years.  

The RCPC members energetically conducted a plethora of activities 

for people of all ages. From games like hopscotch, musical squares, 

balloon race, dizzy run to tug of war, it was quite a delight to see the 

community vigorously participate.  

The event ended successfully with a vote of appreciation by the Club 

President, Rtr. Akash and a group photo with the community 

members. It was very overwhelming to see a large number of 

children enjoy themselves along with their parents and grandparents 

despite the cold morning.The day made for quite the memorable 

occasion and also helped remind us of not only of the health 

benefits, but also the fun in cycling. As a club, we look forward to 

conducting many more successful events such as these. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


